DRILLING COMPANY
FIRST NATIONAL BANK BUILDING

AMARILLO, TEXAS

April 9, 1952

New Mexico 011 Conservation Commission
Post Office Rox 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attn: E. A. Chaves
Gentlemen:

This 1s to advise you that we are spudding in on
our Smith No. 1 to be located in the SW/4 NE/4, Sec.
15, Township 7 North, Range 22 East, Guadslupe County,
this afternoon. The "Notice of Intention to Drill"
winich you returned to us specified that we are to sack
samples at 5 foot intervals from surface to total
depth.

It was our intention to catch samples at a larger
interval. We will probably be catching them for our
office and for offices of others at 10 foot intervals.
I wonder 1f our regular sample catching program would
not be adequate for your office. Also please advise
us where these semples are to be delivered to you.

Very truly yours,
BAKER & ?ﬁYLOR DRILLING CO.
W. W. Carter—Z¢_

Asst. Secretary-Treas.
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